
PUBLIC NOTICE OF 2023 REGULAR MEETINGS OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

SORREL RANCH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that regular meetings of the Board of Directors of the 
Sorrel Ranch Metropolitan District, of Arapahoe County, State of Colorado, shall be held on 
June 6 and November 6, 2023 at 6:30 p.m., at the Tollgate Crossing Community Center, 24625 
East Bellewood Drive, Aurora, Colorado 80016. At such meetings, the Board shall conduct the 
regular business of the District and other business which may come before the Board. All 
meetings shall be open to the public. 
 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, this notice is given and duly posted pursuant to statute this 
29th day of March, 2023. 
 

SORREL RANCH METROPOLITAN 
DISTRICT 
 
 
 
By:  /s/ Larry Loften  
 District Manager 

 


